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Letter to Parents: LP2223 

9 December 2022 
 

Child Development Fund - Transformative Mindset Leadership Project 

“ Targeted Savings” Arrangement 

 

Thank you for your child’s participation in the project. The “Targeted Savings” will be 

started in December 2022. Parents are requested to deposit the first savings to the designated 

bank by 31 December 2022. The subsequent savings are to be deposited on or before the 10th 

of each month. Please follow the steps to deposit the savings: 

 

1) Bank information:  

Bank: The Hong Kong and Shanghai Banking Corporation 

Limited (HSBC) 

Account Name: CityLab Limited 

Account Number: 741-501-944-838 

 

2) Get back the slip  

3) Upload the slip to SAV website: cdf.citylab.hk/parent 

- Login user name: student full name 

(e.g. Chan Tai Man, please enter : chantaiman) 

   -  Password: Parent’s mobile number 

SAV website QR Code 

  

4) Please refer to the video https://youtu.be/Df-cUjVPxtM to learn 

more about “upload the slip”. 

 

Video QR Code 

      

 

If parents have any questions, please contact “CityLab Limited” Miss Law at 91703667, or 

the school social worker Miss Sze at 2980 2383. 

 

  Principal 

 

              

(Mr. Cheuk Tak Kan Paul) 

 

 

https://youtu.be/Df-cUjVPxtM


    

 

Reply Slip 

Letter to Parents: LP2223 

 

Child Development Fund - Transformative Mindset Leadership Project 

“ Targeted Savings” Arrangement 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

    I have read and understood the content of LP2223. 

 

I  ❑ acknowledge receipt of the “Targeted Savings” arrangement notice. 

(Please  in the appropriate box) 

 

 

Name of Student: ____________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian (Block letter): ___________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________ 

Contact Tel No.: ____________________ 

Date: _________________ 

* Please complete the reply slip and return it to social workers by 23 December 2022. 

 


